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“Great leaders don’t tell you what to do, they show you how it is done!” 


	



	
	
	Stars of the Week:

Congratulations to: 
Brooklyn, Umar, Scarlett, Isla, Jasmine, Antaris, Alfie, Sheldon, Aston, Lilly, Parwana, Lillie-Lou, Yousef,  Yusra, Harry, Grace & Melissa
 
House Cup Winners:
Congratulation to the Blue Pride Courage House who have won our cup this week with a score of 32. Well done all!
Attendance Cup Winners
Congratulations to Hepworth class in Year 1 who are this week’s attendance cup winners with 99%.
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	Key Dates:

Parent’s Evening – Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th February
School Disco –Friday 17th February
End of Half Term – Friday 17th February
First Day of Term – Tuesday 28th  February
End of Spring Term – Friday 7th  April

Inset Days
Monday 27th February
Monday 5th June









                                      






Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

As we finish another learning packed week, I took time to take a step back and see what the children are doing in their leadership areas. The school council have been working hard to transform the school into a green eco school. They have launched a campaign to turn lights off, unplug and switch off! Council reps have been around the school adding red or green dots to switches that either need to be used or not as well as designing lightbulbs to be awarded in classes and weekly assemblies for the most eco-friendly class.

Room 13 committee have nominated a new chairman, Maybelle has taken on the new position, as well as assigning two new members; Lilly and Daisy to the team. We thank Adam and Destiny for all of their hard work in setting up the team. They have written to our premises team and sought permission to clear areas and decorate new sections. This will happen next week.

The Young Interpreters have been busy with helping other students grasp the English Language. Manahil in Da Vinci is working with Humayl in Early Years and said, “today he was playing with his friends and I asked him some questions like, what are you playing, and how are you and things like that. I also helped him count to ten and played some word games with him as well. We also played a game called Aliens.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Head Girl Jenny and Head Boy Yusef, toured the school with head teachers and senior leaders from across the South East on Wednesday. They were looking at Accelerated learning in action, which is my chosen pedagogy for the school. They were articulate and showed great listening skills in order to answer any questions that were given to them.

Well done to our student leaders. You are doing an amazing job.

Unfortunately our visit next week from CBeebies has been cancelled. The Rhyme Rocket has run out of fuel and will no longer be flying our way. If you require a refund in Year R-2, please see the office and they will be happy to reimburse you. Once again apologies, however it is out of our control and now out of this world!

Have a wonderful wintery and crisp weekend – will it snow?! 
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Mr. Matt Lecuyer, 
Headteacher
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